
 

 

 

 

FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/020       DATE: 15/06/2021 

       

 

NOTICE 

 
In reference to the previous notification no. FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/018 dated 

31/05/2021. It is hereby notified to all the students of D.pharm 1
st
 Year of FCP 

that college will remain closed till 30
th

 June, 2021 as per Government notice due 

to outbreak of Novel Corona virus (Covid -19). But online classes will be 

continued as per your time table. 

 

All the students are further advised that you should attend all the online classes 

regularly as attendance of these classes is mandatory and faculty members are 

taking a note of it on regular basis. 

 

This is for information of everyone concerned. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Copy to:                                  PRINCIPAL 

1. Vice Chairman, FCP 

2. Director 

3. Principal’s Office, FCP 

4. All the Faculty Members 

5. College Website 

 

 

 

       


